
February 27, 2023 

With the initial allocation of Friant water and a long-term agreement the District has 

with Delano Earlimart, Pixley has been running throughout February and will run at 

least until this Friday, March 3. We will have further updates later this week. 

As always if there are any questions, please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
 


